
 

 

Montgomery County Officials Update Coronavirus Outbreak 

Status Update from the Office of Homeland Security and Emergency Management 

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                                       

April 1, 2020                                                

  

The Montgomery County Office of Homeland Security and Emergency Management is 

requesting the help of the community to fill a need for our First Responders. 

  
Our local first responders are in need of the following PPE: 

-Surgical Masks 

-Gloves 

-Gowns 

-Shoe Covers 

-Hair Covers 

-Goggles 

-N95 Masks 

-Full Facial Shields 

-Disinfectant Spray 

-Clorox/ Disinfectant Wipes 

Please Call 936-523-3907 or 936-523-3916 if you can help! 
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Meghan Ballard Arthur 

Homeland Security Planner and Public Information Officer 
Montgomery County Office of 
Homeland Security & Emergency Management 
O: 936.523.3907 | C: 936.522.6571 
meghan.arthur@mctx.org 
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